
Clear View Solar LLC  

Public Hearing Minutes 

February 19, 2025, 10 am 

 
A public hearing pursuant to Article 18-A of the New York General Municipal Law was held by the 

Steuben County Industrial Development Agency on Wednesday, February 19, 2025, at 10 am, local time, 

in connection with a proposed project in the Town of Cohocton, Steuben County, New York. The project 

includes construction of a 20 MW solar farm. 

Those in attendance were as follows: 

IDA Representative:  Jill Staats, Deputy Director of Operations 

 

Members of the Public:  Judi Hall, Cohocton  

     

     

Staats opened the public hearing at 10:00 am by reading the public hearing notice. Staats then opened 

the floor for comments. 

 

Ms. Hall did not provide public comments but did ask some questions about project approval due to her 

role as the town’s Supervisor. 

 

The hearing remained open until 10:16 am at which time it was closed by Staats. 


